
   Meet Our Church Staff:  

Rev. Mack McDowell, Senior Pastor 

jsmcdowell@umcsc.org 

   Rev. Laurie Brandes, Associate Pastor 

lgbrandes@umcsc.org  

Todd Handell, Youth Pastor 

todd@lexumcsc.com 

   Heather Connor, Children’s Director 

heather@lexumcsc.com 

Dr. Jerry Gatch, Director, Chancel Choir 

jgatch@hotmail.com  

Ken Robbins, Organist  

kenbearken@msn.com 

Lessie Polk, Children/Youth Choir Director 

lespolk@aol.com  

Diane Crosby, CUMCA, Administrator 

dcrosby@lexumcsc.com  

Lindsey Warner, Preschool Director 

lindsey@lexumcsc.com  

   Michael Jack, Sexton  

michael@lexumcsc.com  

 

 

    
 

 

 

The flowers on the altar in the traditional service 

are given to the glory of God and in memory of 

Jim Corley by Rick & Jennifer Cullop. A 

donation has been made to the sanctuary flower 

fund for this beautiful arrangement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weds. Night Supper Menu 

Join us for Weds. Night Supper at 5:15pm! This 

week’s menu (10/26) is: Baked Pork Chop, 

Collards, Black Eyed Peas, Cream Style Corn, 

Salad Bar, Dessert, & Drink. Cost is $7 for adults 

& $3 for children under 12 yrs. of age; family 

price is $22. 

 

Zoom with Pastor Mack! 

Tuesdays until Dec. 20 at 7:00pm join Pastor 

Mack on a Zoom meeting to share a lesson on 

the lectionary reading from the previous 

Sunday’s traditional service! Contact the church 

office to get the link emailed to you. 

 

The Shepherd’s Center 

Harvest Hootenanny 

The Shepherd’s Center invites you to join them 

at a Harvest Hootenanny on Friday, Oct. 28 from 

4:30pm-8:30pm in Wesley Hall. Tickets are $15 

per person or $25/couple. This is a charity event 

with a LIVE Bluegrass band, pie tasting contest, 

BBQ buffet from Hudson's BBQ, raffle, and 

door prizes! All proceeds benefit The Shepherd's 

Center of Lexington. For tickets, see Susan 

Mitton or Mary Alice Bechtler. 

 

Alpaca Shoebox 

 For the month of October, we are requesting 

donations of flip flops, ball caps, small 

purses/wallets, small backpacks, clothesline 

cord, watches, bandanas, insulated cup with 

straw, sports bags, pocket crosses, sunglasses, 

coloring books/stickers, nail clippers, stuffed 

animals, toy cars/trucks, Legos/blocks, extra 

batteries. Thank you once again!! 

 

United Methodist Men 

Monday, Nov. 7 @ 6pm 

159 Beaver Creek Road 

No dues, No shirt, No problem, (OK the shirt 

thing may be tricky!). We cordially invite all 

men to attend the Pastor Mack Steak & Shake 

party! Pastor Mack will be cooking his world-

renowned Filet Mignon and several men will be 

discussing the role that you can play in the 

ministry of the church. You can be a part of 

shaping and deciding on the direction that the 

UMM will play in the church. Please make plans 

to attend! There is no charge but we ask you to 

please bring something for the Blessing Box and 

ideas on how the UMM can move forward. 

Please RSVP by Nov. 1 to Ed Richardson, Phil 

Gaines, Tim Chandler, or Danny Young or to 

B2dyoung@gmail.com 
 

Butter Braids Fundraiser! 

Butter Braids are on sale! Please pick up one of 

the flyers by the church entrance or 

visit https://store.myfundraisingplace.com/4176

45c6-c9b5-4101-9871-dfc72ae9c50a to order 

online. Orders are due by Nov 1st. Pick up will 

be on Nov 15th. 

 

Winter Camp 

Dec. 21, 9am-noon 

Join us for Art, Science, Stem, and loads of fun 

at Winter Camp! Dec 21st from 9 am-12 pm for 

2-year-olds up to 5th grade! The cost is only 

$25 per child. Winter Camp Registration is now 

open to church members and preschool parents! 

Registration will open to the public on Oct 

23rd.  Link to 

Register: https://lumcpreschool.shelbynextchms

.com/external/form/7ae9987d-b0e3-4541-8be6-

6dc1057c4f3d 

 
Attendance Registers 

Thank you for joining us in worship 

today!  Please sign and pass the attendance 

register down your row and back.  If you’re 

visiting, please share your contact information. 

 

Ring the Bell for the  

Salvation Army! 

Get your group together! We ring the bell at any 

Walmart, Sam’s Club, Hobby Lobby, Lowe’s 

Foods, Food Lion and Kroger in the Lexington 

area. We can easily accommodate bell ringing 

requests for location and date. Money raised 

goes directly back to programs that support 

people in need right here in the Midlands. The 

Salvation Army of the Midlands serves 

Lexington, Richland, Newberry, Fairfield, and 

Kershaw Counties. Contact Diane Crosby if you 

are interested!  

 

Be a Mentor! 

White Knoll Middle School is starting a 

mentoring program for our students. Our 

mentors will meet with a student during his/her 

lunch period once or twice a month. We would 

love to find some caring adults to work with our 

students. To get started, all they would need to 

do is complete a short volunteer application 

at https://www.lexington1.net/volunteers. 

Contact Marlene Neal-803-821-4322. 

 
Children’s Corner 

Trunk or Treat - TONIGHT at 5pm 

 

Ring the Bell 

We need children to ring the bell at the start of 

both the 8:30am and 11am traditional services. 

Let heather know if your child is interested! 

heather@lexumcsc.com 
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